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Dear Readers, 

I kindly invite you to read the 7th, and latest issue of Uniwersyteckie Czasopismo 

Socjologiczne/Academic Journal of Sociology, which for the first time since its publication 

arrives in a new format. So far, the journal  has initiated cooperation with scientists from 

universities in Denmark, the UK and the Russian Academy of Science. Due to these exciting 

developments, the articles will now be published in both Polish and English. Issue no. 8 is 

specially released to celebrate the 10th anniversary of the Faculty of History and Social Sciences, 

and will include articles only in English. I dearly hope this will allow for further enlargement of 

our circle of associates and readers.  

The structure of the journal has been changed through the introduction of a new section called 

“Research Workshop”, in which we will publish empirical research reports, including those as 

conducted for the purpose of social, organizational, didactic and political praxis. I think that this 

may be a good opportunity to establish direct contact with communities constituting the social 

environment of the academic science.   

The new editorial restructuring has been accompanied by a change in operational management of 

the journal. The responsibility for the smooth running of the work was assigned to the Editorial 

Team. The Academic Board and the Editorial Board have been extended to include our foreign 

associates.  

I hope that the new format of the Academic Journal of Sociology will meet with your interest and 

approval.  

Kind regards,  

Paweł Ruszkowski 

Editor-in-Chief 

 

 

 

 

 


